
Pay rises for public sector workers
 Croatia 

Following the threat of protests and other actions, public sector unions, including the SDLSN
state sector union and HSSMS-MT nurses’ union, have secured increases to pay and other 
benefits. The base for setting public sector salaries will increase by 6% from 1 October this year 
and then by 2% from 1 April 2023. There will also be increases to the Christmas bonus, the 
payment of gifts to children and to holiday allowances. Negotiations for the next round of 
increases will take place next year at the latest in the third week of September.
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